
                       North Carolina Reinsurance Facility  
 
 

 

 
 
 

August 12, 2015 
       
 

CIRCULAR LETTER TO ALL MEMBER COMPANIES 
 

Re: Elimination of P.O. Box mailing address      
 
In our continuing effort to provide quality services in the most efficient and cost effective 
manner, the North Carolina Reinsurance Facility will be eliminating our P.O. Box as of 
September 30, 2015.   
 
For all future correspondence, please use our street address below: 
 

2910 Sumner Blvd.  
Raleigh, NC 27616   

 
We appreciate your assistance during this transition.   

Sincerely, 

Raymond F. Evans, Jr. CPCU 

General Manager  
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